
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                           Friday November 10th 2023 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

 

 

Good Afternoon! Lovely to see the winter sun for some of the time this week. We've had another 

very busy week at Acorn Park. The school played host to three visitors from other schools around 

the country as part of our partnership to review each other and continue to Strive for excellence. 

We would like to say a massive thank you to all the classes who were observed, for being so 

welcoming to our visitors. On Thursday we enjoyed the production of Snow White by M&M 

productions all the young people had a fantastic time and we're very grateful to the theatre team. 

Today several of our Year 8 students had the HPV vaccination and students across the school 

group had the flu vaccine; well done to those students! We also had a schoolwide moment of 

silence for Remembrance Day. We are so proud of our young people who engaged amazingly 

and showed respect and kindness. 

 

Student Stars: 

Seth W for his fantastic work in PE theory. He was very creative with his Olympic hide and seek 

idea and presented well to the class. Seth also read the Remembrance poem today in front of the 

whole school. Well Done! 

Jimmy D with his milk shake at lunchtime today. He was so happy and brought a smile to so 

many faces. 

Ronnie K for some really lovely interactions and conversation starters with staff. 

James P for listening to staff and following the rules. 

Golding, Sissay, and Tolkien class for amazing war trenches, combining Art and DT this week. 

Liam S for having such a positive day, making some amazing choices and changing his 

behaviour round. We are so proud of you Liam! 

Louie from Kerr class for going for our walk to Banham shop. This is the first time since the start 

of the new term, he has gone and we are all super proud of him! 
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Staff Stars: 
Luci from Tolkien class for being so resilient. 
Sissay class team, everyone has been great, and really helped each other out through a 
challenging week. 
Nicole for holding Ahlberg class together. For stepping up and being a great leader. 
Amy Y for her caring support towards staff. 
Morgan L supporting the students when having a tricky time. 
Emma W for her continued support of everyone. 
Erin M for all her hard work in Kinney class, always does amazing with and for her class. 
Steph C and Becky for the amazing work they've done in Milne class this year. 
Brogan in Sissay for always being so supportive and calm even in tricky situations. Beautiful 
support for our young people! 


